
From: Glen Hooks
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Sierra Club Comments: C&H Permit
Date: Monday, March 24, 2014 9:19:41 AM
Attachments: Sierra Club ADEQ Comments Buffalo River Permit.pdf

Good morning:

Attached, please find comments from the Sierra Club of Arkansas re C&H Hog
Farms, Inc., NPDES permit number ARG590001, due today.

Thank you,

-- 
Glen Hooks, Chapter Director
Sierra Club of Arkansas
1308 West 2nd Street
Little Rock, AR  72201
 
(501) 301-8280 (office)
(501) 744-2674 (cell)
glen.hooks@sierraclub.org
 

mailto:glen.hooks@sierraclub.org
mailto:WaterDraftPermitComments@adeq.state.ar.us
mailto:glen.hooks@sierraclub.org










